
 
 

 

 

STUDENTS NEED TB TEST and FLU SHOT! 
 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                            ​  August 2020 
 

We have many different Work-Based Learning opportunities at Jardon.  Beaumont 
 
 Hospital and Heritage Park Place Village are worksites that require to have a current TB test 

 
 submitted to school. 
 
​ ​ Traditionally, the TB tests are considered “good” for 2 years, unless the Location or the  
 
Center for Disease Control (CDC) states otherwise.   If you would like to wait to have  
 
this test done until after we fully return to job sites, we completely understand. 
 
A yearly Flu Shot is also required for students volunteering at Beaumont Hospital.  Flu shot 
 
documentation must be submitted before November 1, 2020 in order for Students to continue there 
 
 or start a new rotation. 
 
​ ​ We encourage you to take your young adult to their physician or the Oakland County Health 
 
Department (TB test can be done there for $8.00) and have their TB Test done for the start of the  
 
school year and for the first Worksite rotation. 
 
 
Educationally, 
The Jardon Staff 
 
 
 

 
 


